

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

3rd October 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians.

The Ryde School is significantly involved with The National Centre for Excellence in the Teaching of Mathematics (NCETM) and as a school, we have taken part in a number of their training programmes and projects since 2019.

The Mastering Number Programme, by the NCETM, aims to secure firm foundations in the development of good number sense for all children from Reception through to Year 1 and Year 2.

We would like to invite all parents to a workshop in school, led by Miss Brumby (the Mathematics subject lead) and your child's class teacher. This workshop will help you to understand why number sense is so crucial in the Early Years Foundation Stage and Key Stage One. You will also take part in some activities (alongside your child) and develop your confidence in how you can support your child's mathematical learning at home.

Year 2 - Friday 20th October, 9:00am

Year 1 - Friday 3rd November, 9:00am

Suo-Mayron

Reception - Wednesday 15th November, 9:00am

We are looking forward to sharing this exciting opportunity with you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson

Headteacher















